
Dear Parents,  
 
Grandparents Day 
We are nearly in the middle of the school 
term and this week staff and parents have 
organised an assembly following an open 
classroom time for Grandparents Day.  At 
all our school events we have the 
grandparents come to watch their 
grandchildren as well as other members of 
the extended family, but it’s lovely to have 
a special day for just the grandparents in 
the school. We certainly had a large 
number who attended and I had the 
pleasure of meeting some of the great-
grand parents.  The dance “Grease” and 
Choir “Peter Pan” showcased and the 
audience was very appreciative.  There 
were some lovely comments from the 
grandparents about how much they 
enjoyed coming to their special day at 
Bringelly Public School. 
I thank Mrs Tedesco and Mrs Deveigne for 
setting up the tables, and catering in Food 
Services Area for afternoon tea for the 
visitors.  
I would like to recognise teachers Mrs 
Keegan and Mrs Murphy for their passion 
to showcase your children’s vocal and 
dance talents. The organisation for these 
large performances requires a large amount 
of volunteer’s and hours of planning and 
rehearsals.  Many other Bringelly staff  and 
parents were involved either on the concert 
night or before. The list of jobs were 
endless.  The assembly allowed another 
opportunity to perform and a different 
audience to see the students.  

School Growth 
Enrolment at Bringelly has reached a point 
in the past year that the school has been 
reclassified as a PP4 level school which 
means an adjustment in staffing for 2015.  
This change from a PP5 school means that 
my position as Principal is now a non-
teaching role and the school will have an 
executive team of two assistant principals.  
The new position of Assistant Principal will 
be advertised this term.   

Kindergarten 2015 Coming To Big 
School 
We have a lovely group of children who are 
in the Coming to Big School Program 
every Friday.  The program is for 4 weeks 
and while parents are being spoken to 
about learning at school, learning to read, 
healthy lunch boxes and a speech 
pathologist, the new kindy’s have met their 
big school buddies and had an activity time 
planned by a trained pre-school teacher.  
The P&C have also spoken to the new 
parents ( although many parents have 
children already attending Bringelly) and 
the new uniforms have already been 
bought for next year.  
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John Edmondson High School Visit 
 As the end of year approaches and year 6 are moving to high school two ex -students (Aidan Moustafa 
and Kristie Hall) arrived yesterday to talk to the Year  6 students.  Twelve students from Year 6 this year 
will be enrolling at John Edmondson High School.  JEHS  Year advisor and support teacher  came to talk 
to the students and Mrs Billinghurst.  We also welcomed JEHS new Principal Mr Weatherstone, to meet 
the 2015 students and  with me to discuss links between the high school and Bringelly with enrichment 
days and exchange days. 
 

Book Fair Get One Free 
I would like to give a big thanks to Mrs Spencer (Abbi 2M),  Ms Licata (Olivia 
2M) and Mrs Hall (Damian 5M) for arranging and managing the Book Fair.  It 
was successful and many students loved the free choice they had.  Happy reading 
everyone!  
 
School Amenities 
I have had comments about the condition of the toilets from parents and after an inspection I have found 
the walls are scuffed from shoes and so next week Mr Bird will be painting all the walls  to renew the con-
dition of the buildings.  The toilets themselves have been inspected this week by the cleaning  company 
manager and have been kept in good condition by our new cleaners.  There are new soap dispensers    
installed in both toilet blocks and the insect repellent sprays are keeping the bugs at bay particularly the 
mozzies.  Some children are still being silly in the toilets and looking under the doors.  Teachers have   
spoken to their classes about this behaviour and the need to respect others privacy.    
 
 
 
Summer Temperatures 
 The warmer weather has come with a rush and after being in several   
classrooms this week I would like to request that parents be mindful that 
even children from Year 3 and above may require to wear deodorant.   
Please supervise your children’s hygiene as it is uncomfortable for others to 
sit near a child with perspiration problems and embarrassing for your child 
if they are told they have a problem by others.   This is particularly evident 
when the children have been at sport.  If your child brings deodorant to 
school in their bags please be advised that NO spray deodorants are      
allowed at school ROLL ON ONLY. 

 

Sharyl Scott 

  



 

Cowpasture Concert 
Bringelly Rocked the House! 

 
What a wonderful night we had last week. Well done to all the performers - choir and dance -  on 
a great job. We have received lots of compliments, not only about our items, but also on the     
behaviour of all the students. You certainly made us very proud.  
 
Some photos that I took at the dress rehearsal are on display in the office. Please take the time to 
pop in and have a look at them. If any parents would like a copy, please let me know. I can always 
put them on a USB for you. 
 
This is a very special experience for the children and anyone who attended would have seen how 
much our kids did shine.  
Our thanks go to the many people who pulled together as part of the team that got the               
performances on the stage. We could not have done it without your assistance. 
 
Mrs Keegan and Mrs Murphy 

 

  



 
 
 

 



  



YEAR 5/6 CAR WASH SUCCESS 
 

On Wednesday the 15th of  October Year 5 and 6 held a Car 
wash at the back of  the school. 

What a success it was !! 
 

It was great weather for us and the    
students sure did have fun. 

 
We would like to thank all the        

support from the staff, parents and the community members. 
 

We only expected to make a small amount but with the help of  
the P&C  

Association with their cake stall down the back we made an 
amazing amount of  $1400.00. 

 
This money will go towards the school present from the year 6 

of  2014. 
 

Special mention to Mrs Tedesco for drumming up a lot of  
business for us by standing out 
on the Northern rd and getting    

clients for us. 
 
 

  



Friday 31st  October Halloween Disco 

Wednesday 5th November Year 5/6 Excursion to the Museum 

Monday 17th November Assembly 

Wednesday 26th November MADD Performance 

Wednesday 12th November Koala Awards 

 Wtàxá yÉÜ çÉâÜ W|tÜ|xá 

HALLOWEEN DISCO 
 

DON’T FORGET TONIGHT IS DISCO NIGHT DOWN 
AT THE COMMUNITY HALL. 

PLEASE COME AND SUPPORT YOUR SCHOOL  
AND GET YOUR SCARY ON !!!!!!!! 

  


